
From: Lewis, Chris - M.P. [mailto:Chris.Lewis@parl.gc.ca]  
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 4:13 PM 
To: Moroz, Lynn <LMoroz@essex.ca> 
Subject: Re: Letter of Support - Regarding Cannabis Grow Operations 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Dear Lynn Moroz, 
 
Thank you for including MP Lewis in your correspondence to the Ministers responsible. We 
have been hearing similar concerns from constituents and have contacted the Shadow Minister 
for Health. Also, in the same way your office reached out to other municipalities, we have 
reached out to other MPs who have had similar concerns in their ridings.  
 
I will keep you informed of any updates from the Shadow Minister and from MP Lewis's 
Conservative colleagues whose ridings are similarly affected.  It would be appreciated if you 
could also provide Chris with copies of any responses you receive. Meanwhile, thanks again for 
including MP Lewis in your letter of concern  
  
Kind regards, 
Kennan  

 

 

Office of Chris Lewis, MP Essex  
402 Justice Building  
Parliament Office: + 1 613 992 1812 
Constituency Office: +1 519 776 4700 
Constituency Fax: + 1 519 776 1383 
E-mail: Chris.Lewis@parl.gc.ca 
Constituency Office:  
35 Victoria Ave, Unit 7B.  
Essex, ON, N8M 1M4 
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